

Negotiation 2023: The consultation tour is in full swing

We hope to hear and see you

To know	To do	To read
The tour of general assemblies on sectoral and central table demands has begun	Contact your union to find out the date of your general meeting and make your voice heard by participating in large numbers	For more details on the consultation tour, visit the following page: https:// secteurpublic. quebec/allez-voter/

We hope to hear you. 1,2,3, VOTE!

Vacation time is over and the new school year has begun. On the union side, it is a very important "Back to School" period, as the unions have already jumped into action with their consultation tours with the union's package of demands for the next round of negotiations. This tour will end on September 23rd.

During your general assemblies, you will be asked to approve the central table demands, brought forward by the Common Front (salary, pension, parental rights, regional disparities and a few other subjects or particular demands), as well as those sectoral demands, brought forward by the School Sector, on those subjects of working conditions and practices. Your local union has various consultation tools and will inform you of the date of your general assembly, if it is not already done! **We cannot say it often enough, your participation at these general assemblies is essential to the success of the negotiations.**

Once the consultation tour is finished, and the harmonization process is done, the Union's draft central table package will be submitted to the Treasury Board Secretariat at the end of October. The sectoral package of demands will then be submitted to the (CPNCA & CPNCF) management negotiating committees for the English and French School Boards/Service Centres.

We hope to see you. 1,2,3, SAY CHEEZE!











After two and a half years of confinement, deconfinement and re-confinement, after months of price increases everywhere you go, this negotiation represents a syndical return to action, in the field. It is therefore so important to mobilize in great numbers, so that our participation at the general assemblies is over the top. It is with our major participation from the very start of these negotiations that our vis-à-vis will see the height of our determination.

In order to boost member participation, each union has received the necessary materials to hold a Photobooth at (or before) their general assemblies.

We invite you to share your pictures on social media... don't forget to tag yourselves on the School Sector's Facebook page (**@Secteurscolairefeespcsn**), as well as on the Public Sector's page (**@SecteurPublicQC**).

Let yourself be seen!

Mobilization news from the School Sector

Our demands will require a specific mobilization to be able to convince the government and the employers to be on the employee's side.

For this reason, the mobilization committee, composed of union activists from all over Quebec, will be working to create a sectoral action plan in a coordinated effort with that of the central table's plan. The action plan will be presented to your representatives during a School Sector meeting in the fall.

By the way, your mobilization team had a few words for you and produced a short video. You can watch it **here**.

Message to RESOS: it's time to recruit your RELAIS

With RESO recruitment progressing well, it's time to recruit your RELAIS. For those of you who are RESO, you received an email last week with the different information on this subject. Please check your email inbox. We ask that you send us the names of your RELAIS by September 23rd.

Stay abreast of the news...the secret to a successful mobilization is being informed!

Have a good general assembly everyone!

